[image: image1.jpg]CID/@
\_Z



[image: image2.png]



PAGE  
- 2 -


OEA/Ser.W

CIDI/INF.152/15 

3 December 2015

Original: Spanish

NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF MEXICO REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF
AN ITEM ON THE AGENDA OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT TO
DELIVER A PRESENTATION ON THE ACTIVITIES OF THE 
PAN AMERICAN DEVELOPMENT FOUNDATION 
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
OEA 03473

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and has the honor to refer to the regular meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development scheduled for December 8, 2015.


In that regard, the Mission kindly requests the Secretariat to include on the order of business a presentation by Mr. John A. Sanbrailo, Executive Director of the Pan American Development Foundation.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States is grateful for the indulgence in accommodating this change and avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development–Department of Social Inclusion–renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 1, 2015

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Department of Social Inclusion

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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